
Cemetery Board Meeting Minutes 

August 3, 2023 

5:00P.M. 

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Valentine Newspaper. 

Call meeting to order at 5:08P.M . Roll Call taken, Brown, Rhodes and Snell present, Joseph and Cardinal 

Absent. 

Minutes from the August 3, 2023 meeting were read and approved by Rhodes, seconded by Brown, all in 

favor, with Cardinal and Joseph absent. 

No Citizens in attendance. Comment by a citizen to a Board Member concern over flags that may need 

to be replaced around the main flagpole due to wear. Discussion was had with Neil Wescott and he felt 

that there were plenty of flags available for replacements. 

Payables: None to approve. There was concern over a bill due to Allard Precast for Cement and if that 

had been presented. Snell to check on. 

Old Business: The flagpole is up behind the Columbarium and much appreciation goes to Neil Wescott 

for getting that done. A Columbarium map was provided from Rhodes for the City Clerk to enable her to 

sell niches in the t hree Columbariums. Snell will deliver to her. A PDF is also available. 

New Business consisted of discussion on Co lumbarium Brochures and a light for the new flagpole as well 
as a replacement light for the center flagpole. Snell will contact Shane (City Manager) to help get this 

done. Snell will work with Midland News to get the Brochure done. 

Meeting Adjourned at 5:35P.M. 


